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KAPPA ALPHA PSI FRATERNITY, INC. ®

Raleigh Alumni Chapter


Formal Meeting Minutes
June 14, 2015 

"Treat My Brother as I Treat Myself” 
Ritualistic Opening- Motion passed to suspend the ritualistic opening.  We sang the Hymn at 4pm.   
Visiting Brothers- Brother Wayne Talley, Fayetteville Alumni Fall '11
Keeper of Records Report- Brother Hyman presented, stated minutes are included in the Brothers Only section of the chapter website.   No Correspondence.  Minutes accepted with minor typographical corrections.
Keeper of Exchequers Report- Brother Washington read the report that was submitted by Brother Gardner.  The report is presented for Information only.  
New Business
2015/16 Fraternity Initiatives - Brother Washington presented his vision for the 2015/16 Fraternal Year.  He highlighted the committee chairs in place and those to be determined.  He mentioned having a business of the month, 50/50 raffle during chapter meetings, RAC Ships, RAC Founder's Club, and the possibility of the Chapter partnering with Neighbor to Neighbor.  He said more information will follow once details are ironed out.
Undergraduate Chapters

a. Shaw University, ΔΓ - No report.
b. Saint Augustine’s University, ΓΟ - No report.
c. NC State University, ΚΞ – No report.
 The 2015/16 Officers were sworn in:
- Polemarch - Kemah Washington

- Vice Polemarch - Brandon Gardner

- Keeper of Records - Bryan Marshall

- Keeper of Exchequer - Jonathan Cole

- Asst. KOR/KOE - Johnny Taylor

- Strategus - Deion Williams
- Lt. Strategus - Kenneth Threatt III
- Board Member - Mark Connor
- Board Member - Victor Hyman

- Board Member - Past Polemarch Christopher Young, Esq.
- Historian - Aaron Thornton

Kappa Charitable Trust Fund, Inc.
Report made by Brother Reginald Wright, Esq.
Chapter made a presentation to the Trust for $3,000.

Important dates:
June 27, 2015 Luau
July 13, 2015 7pm KCTF Board Meeting.
For the Good of Kappa.
· Brother Young - Made it to Brother Washington's Father's Funeral.  Very moving to know about him and the great things he's one in the Philadelphia community.

· Brothers Young, Connor, and Byrd started a sports management business.  Nex Pic Sports Management.

· Brother Young - Thanked the chapter brothers for having confidence in him during his tenure as Polemarch

· Brother Perry - Thanked Brother Young for his leadership and stated we've had great meeting while he was Polemarch.

· Brother Pope - Said we should be proud that Brother Erick Wicker is now Polemarch of Winter Park (FL) Alumni Chapter of Kappa Alpha Psi.

· Brother Washington - Thanked brothers for the expressions of love during the passing of his father and the sickness of his mother.

 MEETING ADJOURNED AT 4:45 pm

